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	Administrative Council
Wellesley College

	
	106 Central Street

Wellesley, Massachusetts  02481-8203


ADMINISTRATIVE COUNCIL MEETING
March 12, 2007
Academic Council Room
11:00 a.m. – 12:00 p.m.

The meeting convened at 11:00 a.m.  The minutes of the February 12, 2007 meeting were approved as distributed.
President’s Report
President Walsh began her report by announcing that the College’s 2007 Commencement speaker will be Madeleine Albright.  
She then reported that the Investment and Executive Committees of the Board of Trustees met recently.  The endowment is doing well, and the Investment Committee discussed the situation in Darfur, exploring options for meaningful action rather than pro-forma support.

The Presidential Search Committee also met recently, and they report that the search process is going well.

The President’s Office is preparing the final version of the 2015 Commission Report.  Already, the influence of the Commission’s work can be found in many areas of the College.

Vote on Changes to Bylaws
President Walsh conducted a vote to approve the changes to the bylaws which were presented at the February meeting.  The Council first voted to consider the changes as a group rather than individually.  It was then voted to approve the changes.

Announcements
Pat Galindo, representing the Nominating Committee, announced a need for volunteers to fill openings in the 2007/08 Administrative Council Slate.  A handout with information and a self-nomination form were made available.

Jenn Desjarlais announced that Spring Open Campus will be held from April 18 to April 20.  Approximately 700 visitors will be on campus during that time, and the Admissions office is grateful for the administration’s ongoing cooperation and assistance with this major event.

Jennifer Thomas-Starck announced that the next administrative “Shop Talks” will be held on March 13, 21, and 30.  These discussions will be about Dreamweaver.  In April, the Shop Talks will focus on FirstClass.
Presentation/Discussion of Student Suicide
The Committee heard a presentation and viewed a video regarding suicide, which is the second leading cause of death among college students.  Following the presentation, the Council was informed of programs offered by the Wellness Committee and given materials to help understand and identify the signs of student suicide.  Finally, the services offered by the College, through Health Services, were described.

The meeting adjourned at 12:00 p.m.
Respectfully submitted,

David White

Secretary
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